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Correction to our Epsom and Ewell Council reports
We apologise unreservedly  to  Epsom and Ewell  Borough Council’s  Chief  Executive Officer  Jackie  King for  an unintended
publication of a report dated 26th September 2024 titled Challenges to Epsom and Ewell Council’s Handling of Local Plan,
reporting on the 24th September 2024 meeting of the Licensing, Planning and Policy Committee.

This report was overtaken by a report entitled Epsom Local Plan controversy heats up also reporting on the same meeting.

We attributed remarks to Jackie King even though she was not at the meeting. This part of the report has been repeated
elsewhere on social media causing some concern in this sensitive area.

The first report was a draft that was intended to be discarded as it was clear that there was a muddle in interpreting the subtitles
of the meeting. We do not usually report twice on the same meeting.

The report Challenges to Epsom and Ewell Council’s Handling of Local Plan has now been unpublished.

Let us take this opportunity to appeal for new writers. You do not need a degree in English or Journalism. We can always
reorganise the writing to a publishable standard. What we need is observers with time to provide us the facts of local matters. A
Borough our size cannot sustain paid journalism. We rely on volunteers.
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